
 

 

 

CURB REMOVAL NOTICE 
 

TO: Residents along the 2021 Street Repairs and Overlays Project  

 City of Cokato 

 

DATE:  September 24, 2021 

 

This notice is being provided to you due to concrete curb repairs being needed within the 

extents of your driveway entrance. 

 

The curb removals are planned to occur on Monday, September 27th, 2021. 

 

Please move your vehicles out of your driveway prior to 7:00 AM if you will need to use your 

vehicle during the day and park it on an adjacent street outside the project area. (see project map 

below) Driveways will be ramped and made accessible by the end of the day.  If construction is 

delayed due to inclement weather, assume it will proceed the following day.   

 

We will provide more information as the construction progresses.  If you have any questions or 

concerns at any time, feel free to contact any of the following people: 

 

 Caden Hanna (Construction Representative)  320-250-6354 

 Dylan Idso (Project Engineer)    320-979-5850 

 

 


